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July 11, 2022  
 
This letter confirms that Hyejin Lee received a PGSS Travel Award ($1000) in April 2022 to 
attend the ACM CHI Conference on Human Factors in Computing Systems held from April 
30 to May 5, 2022 in New Orleans, Louisiana.  
 
For more information, please contact our office at 514-398-3756 or 
studentlife.pgss@mail.mcgill.ca  
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Daneese Rao  
Society Affairs Manager  
Post-Graduate Students’ Society  


